
DAILY NOTICES 
TE PANUI 

DAY 5 – Wednesday 31st May 2023 
TE RA 5 – Wenerei 31st Mei 2023 
Duty Deputy Principal: Mrs Dowding 

Participation 
Message 

Involvement in a group or activity shows 
commitment. 

Journalism Club AKA The Rangitoto Reporter are meeting Wednesday lunchtime in E4. All welcome. See you 
there!  

All PASIFIKA students need to meet Period 4 on Thursday 1st June in the Staffroom.  

CandyWaves Club - Hi everyone! Candy Waves is back with our first event of the year, which will be 
designing colouring-in pages for children in hospitals! Radio Lollipop will distribute your designs to these 
children to brighten their day, so it’s a great cause to be part of. If you are interested, please come along 
during Wednesday, Thursday OR Friday lunch Week 6 to E2 to create your original colouring page. You will 
only need to come to one of these sessions. This will go towards one of the three events required for 
Candy Waves to be on your student profile. 
If you are interested, please sign up through the Google form below:  
https://forms.gle/YhCcpSZaG9m3iuXE9  
If you have any questions or concerns, please email 163566@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz or send us a 
message on our Instagram @rangicandywaves :) 
You can also join our google classroom with the following code for more information: k55j5md  
We look forward to seeing you!  

Pick up and play- Reminder there is bball on the courts every lunchtime this week as well as for the 
remainder of the term. Bring some friends and come along! 

Samoan Language Week- Talofa Lava!  
This week, the Academic and the Māori and Pacifica leadership teams are hosting a Samoan Language 
week Kahoot.  
This will be held in the Rangi Centre on Wednesday the 31st June at Lunch Time, Week 6  
Bring your friends and everyone is welcome to learn about Samoa and it's culture whilst playing a fun 
Kahoot!  
The scores of each team will be added week on week, so by week 10, the team with the most points will be 
crowned as the winner of the 2023 Kahoot Series and receive even more prizes!! 
Everyone is in to win week-to-week prizes so make sure you’re there as soon as possible at the start of 
lunch, with your device ready to sign in. We are excited to see you there! Feiloa’i ai iina!  

 

RATONGA-SERVING THE COMMUNITY 
 
Working towards your Rangitoto Summit Diploma or Student Volunteer Army?  
East Coast Bays Rotary Club is hosting a tree planting day on Saturday 3 June from 9.30 am - 11:30 am. There 
is a target of planning 1000 native trees at Centennial Park, Campbells Bay. This is a great opportunity to 
raise your service hours towards the Summit Diploma and Student Volunteer Army. All you need to bring is 
your own spade, gardening gloves and meet outside the Greville Reserve changing rooms. Look out for the 
East Coast Bays Rotary Banner. If you also completed the tree planting event at Upper Harbour Primary on 
Saturday 20th May, completing this event this Saturday will qualify for this service to be added to your 
student profile. Please register your interest via the Google form link below before Friday 9.00 am. :  
https://forms.gle/yXvX5TNkNgxL66838  
If you have any questions please contact Mr Pollard (ben.pollard@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz)  

https://forms.gle/YhCcpSZaG9m3iuXE9
mailto:163566@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz
https://forms.gle/yXvX5TNkNgxL66838
mailto:ben.pollard@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz


SENIORS 
 
Why study at Lincoln University 
Lincoln University has a higher graduate employment rate than any other universities. 
Lincoln offers a balance of experience and future-focus, with a variety of specialised areas from agricultural 
science, horticulture and viticulture to agribusiness, environmental studies, ecology, tourism, landscape 
architecture and sport and recreation.  
Study at Lincoln to build a relationship between land & ecosystems. 
 
Lincoln University Overview Presentation on Wednesday (31 May) in Staffroom for Year 13 Students 
only. 
  

Times Date Venue Invited 
Lincoln University Pd 4 - 12.55pm Wednesday 31 May STAFFROOM Year13 

1) check with your period 4 teacher – your teachers have the right to decline your request to attend 
2) assessments take priority and an attendance roll will be taken 
3) you’re responsible for catching up on work missed in Period 4 
4) be on time - the sessions start at the beginning of Period 4, i.e.12.55pm. Late comers could be 

turned away! 
 
Blood Donation Day 31st May & 1st June – Senior Students Only  
Thank-you to the 170 students & teachers who have all booked a time to donate blood Wednesday and 
Thursday, you are awesome! There are another 30 slots that need to be filled.  So, if you are eligible to 
donate, please download the app, register, then use the unique code: N315 to book a time to donate and 
support this very worthy cause.  
If you have already booked an appointment to donate, then you could help by encouraging a friend to donate 
with you.  
A reminder to those who are donating tomorrow to make sure that you have had something substantial to 
eat and had a big drink before you go to donate. 
Any questions ask your tutor teacher who has a pack of instructions, or email Mrs Emma McDonald, or Mrs 
Karen Neale. 
 
BOOK TODAY FOR 1 DAY FREE FIRST AID COURSE during school holidays 
First aid is a life skill that will help you not only in everyday life but also in future employment 
opportunities. There are no written tests, and they use a range of scenarios and activities to ensure 
achievement of the course. BOOK HERE 
 
 

SPORT 
 
College Sport Gymsports Championships -If you are a competitive gymsports athlete and would be 
interested in competing at the College Sport Gymsports Champs, please come and see Natasha at the Sports 
Office to sign-up. 
This gymsports competition includes artistic gymnastics, rhythmic gymnastics, trampoline and tumbling.  

Junior Badminton Trial Registrations - Please register on the link below.  
https://forms.gle/AoHw4nrsmG6MX6uk6 
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